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Recommendation: 

That the Council of the Municipality of Brockton hereby receives Report Number PW2019-36 - Brockton Rural 

Road Management Study prepared by Gregory Furtney, Director of Operations for information purposes and 

further recommends acceptance of the report in principle for future planning and implementation based on 

Council budgetary approval. 

Report: 

Background: 

On March 27, 2019, The Municipality of Brockton publicly invited proposals for the procurement of a qualified 

and competent Consulting Engineering Firm to complete a Municipal Rural Roads Condition and Needs 

Assessment Study (399 Kilometers of road).  

The scope of the project study was to provide the Municipality with a comprehensive Rural Roads Condition 

and Needs Assessment that will inform the Municipality’s Capital Asset Management Plan and guide future 

Capital Project planning (0 to 5 year, 6 to 10 years, and 11 to 20 years). The successful proponent for this 

project was B.M Ross and Associates.  

Analysis: 

The final report is attached. A representative of B.M. Ross and Associates are attending the September 10, 

2019 Council Meeting as a delegation to present, from their study, a summary of their findings and 

recommendations. 

Staff recommends that the outlined recommendations be considered in future Municipal Budget discussions 

and be implemented, as is suggested by B.M. Ross and Associates, in a Roads Management Master Plan. 



Sustainability Checklist: 

What aspect of the Brockton Sustainable Strategic Plan does the content/recommendations in this report help 

advance?  

 Do the recommendations help move the Municipality closer to its Vision?  Yes 

 Do the recommendations contribute to achieving Cultural Vibrancy? Yes 

 Do the recommendations contribute to achieving Economic Prosperity?  Yes 

 Do the recommendations contribute to Environmental Integrity?  Yes 

 Do the recommendations contribute to the Social Equity?  Yes 

Financial Impacts/Source of Funding: 

 Do the recommendations represent a sound financial investment from a sustainability perspective? Yes 

There are no financial impacts directly associated with the report. There will be financial impacts for future 

Capital Budgets based on recommendations from this report. 

Reviewed By: 

 

Trish Serratore, Chief Financial Officer 
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Gregory Furtney, Director of Operations 

Reviewed By: 
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